<u>Environment, Regeneration & Streetscene Services Scrutiny Committee - Actions and Referrals Update – 2022-23</u>

| Meeting Date | Agenda Item | Minuted Action / Referral / Request | Progress Update | <u>Officer</u> | <u>Target /</u> <u>Completion</u> <u>Date</u> | Completed / On-going |
|-----------------|----------------|---|-----------------|----------------------|---|-------------------------|
| 6.10.22 | 8 | For the officers to consult on the policy retrospectively, and to report this consultation back to Scrutiny Committee. | Ongoing | Joy Smith | - | Ongoing |
| 6.10.22 | 9 | The Scrutiny Committee Members requested to write to Welsh Government expressing the concerns of Neath Port Talbot, as there were a lot of unknowns with regards to the White Paper, and not having the outcomes of the consultation. It was requested that the letter included an explanation of the need to understand the indicative timescales of the implementations of the White Paper, as it was key for strategic decision making. Also, requesting further detail on the transition of interim funding arrangements; the report noted that the current Bus Service Support Grant (BSSG) was set to finish and currently there was not any information on what the next grant would be. | Ongoing | Brendan Griffiths | - | Ongoing |